
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
I’m excited to introduce myself as a committee member of TOAST. By profession, I am a 
banker, but over the past few years, I have developed a deep appreciation for the world of 
horse racing. 
 
I was introduced to horse racing by our president, Constance Cheng, back in 2020. She 
mentioned that the horse racing industry needs to be promoted more to the younger 
generations. Her passion is so infectious that I decided to give it a try. 
 
It has been almost 5 years of learning in the horse racing industry and there’s still so much 
more to learn. I hope I can contribute to TOAST and looking forward to meet every single 
one of you.  
 
 
 
Warm Regards, 
Rio Wongsonegoro 
 


